

June 30, 2020

Mr. Richard Zhang Paramus, NJ P.O. Box 9180 HuaXia Chinese School at Bergen, Inc Ms. Wendy Wang President, Board of Directors 07653-9180

Dear Ms. Wang and Mr. Zhang,

On behalf of the Hackensack University Medical Center Foundation, I want to thank you for your recent gift of \$3,100.00 towards the COVID-19 Response Fund. As Hackensack University Medical Center continues to evolve as a national healthcare leader, the need for support continues to grow.

able to achieve this without your commitment. advancing clinical research, and educating the medical leaders of tomorrow. Your donation allows us to define the future of medicine by accepting new challenges, We would not be

If you would like to learn more about the Hackensack University Medical Center Foundation, please call us at 551.996.3705. Thank you again for your generosity and support.

Umy massima

Hackensack University Medical Center Foundation Director, Donor Relations and Stewardship Amy I. Massimo

160 Essex Street, Suite 101 | Lodi, NJ 07644 | O: 551-996-3720 | www.hackensackumc.org/donate

Hackensack Meridian
Hackensack University
Medical Center Foundation

160 Essex Street, Suite 101 | Lodi, NJ 07644 | O: 551-996-3720

Thank you for your gift to the Hackensack University Medical Center Foundation

Donor: HuaXia Chinese School at Bergen, Inc. 1234785554

Gift Date: 6/30/2020 Donor ID#:

Amount: \$3,100.00

Designation: COVID-19 Response Fund

In accordance with Internal Revenue Service regulations, this verifies that no goods or services were received for this gift.